NOTICE

Due to the Hopi Tribe’s Executive Order No. 006-2020 Stay-at-Home
Order, Hopi Credit office will be closed to any in person business until
further notice.

Our office is still open for business via telephone, email, and fax.
Payments may be made online, by telephone or mail. The drop box is
also available for payments.

If interested in applying for a loan, please call for more information at
(928) 738-2205.

PLEASE BE SAFE!




